
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Our Missionary  

In field- 1969 
Supported by Calvary Baptist Church- over 20 years 
 
Dear Pastor Beadles and Calvary Baptist Church:  
 
For 45 years the Legal Missionaries at Christian Law Association have had the privilege of serving 
churches such as yours when they are challenged for the Biblical faith, and the Lord has always made 
it possible for CLA to do that as a ministry - free of charge.  
 
I want to express to you how grateful I am for your very faithful prayer and financial support over the 
years. Thank you for your kindness.  
 
Please continue to pray for Christian Law Association. The battle for Biblical religious liberty in 
America is raging. I am seeing things in America that I did not expect to see in my lifetime. To be 
honest, I did not expect to see it in my children’s lifetime. But now I am seeing it in my grandchildren’s 
lifetime.  

 
I personally believe that the hope for America is the good news of the Gospel and local churches like 
Calvary Baptist Church and pastors like Pastor Beadles that proclaim the Gospel so fervently and 
without compromise.  
 
Thank you, Pastor Beadles, and thank you, Calvary Baptist Church, for being a great friend to 
Christian Law Association. Please call upon us anytime we can be a help to you. It would be my honor 
to serve you.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Dr. David C. Gibbs, Jr 
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